
Judicial Pension Administration Committee 

Key issues discussed at the meetings held on the 5th and 11th of September 2025  

Due to scheduling conflicts, the Judicial Pension Board Administration Committee 
(JPBAC) held the quarter three meeting over two separate meetings on the 5th and 11th of 
September 2025. 

Members of the JPBAC received a progress update on the Pensions Dashboard project 
from the Ministry of Justice Pensions Governance and Contract Management team. 

The JPBAC were introduced to the team at Spence & Partners (Spence) who were the 
successful bidder following the Judicial Pension Scheme contract retender. Spence will 
deliver the Pension Administration Services once a full transition period has been 
completed.  

The JPBAC were updated on the progress made since the last meeting on items within 
the General Code of Practice action plan.  

Members of the JPBAC were updated on the performance and activities of the Schemes’ 
current Pension Administrator, XPS, for the second quarter of 2025. 

Date of next meeting: 12th November 2025 


